
 

 

Hockey Geelong Canteen Policy 

Hockey Geelong operates a council approved and compliant canteen within the current Safe Food 

Handling Regulations. 

A summary of the guidelines we operate under are: 

1. All food that is sold must have been prepared in the canteen (on site in the case of BBQ’s), a 

commercial kitchen off site or from a retail outlet. 

2. Food that is not being sold may be prepared at someone’s home kitchen as long as safe food 

handling methods are used in the preparation of and transporting to, Stead Park. 

3. The term ”not being sold” relates to the absence of money or goods in kind, exchanging 

hands. 

4. All food must be properly stored upon arrival at Stead Park and be consumed as soon as 

possible. 

5. All relevant Safe Food Handing certificates must be attained by personnel handling the food. 
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